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TICKETS AND PARKING for Beaufort High School VARSITY FOOTBALL PLAYOFF Games 
Tickets  

1) All SCHOOL AGE STUDENTS THAT ARE NOT CURRENT BEAUFORT HIGH 
SCHOOL STUDENTS MUST HAVE WITH YOU IN ATTENDANCE YOUR 
PARENTS OR AN ADULT WHO WILL BE RESPONSIBLE FOR YOU AT ALL TIMES 
or YOU WILL NOT BE ALLOWED INTO THE GAME. 

2) SEASON PASSES ARE NOT ALLOWED FOR PLAYOFFS PER HIGH SCHOOL LEAGUE RULES.  ALL 
PLAYOFF TICKETS will be $10.   CREDIT/DEBIT CARD ONLY.  

3) PLEASE SAVE YOUR TICKET PURCHASE RECEIPT ON YOUR PHONE OR PRINT OUT TO PRESENT 
WHEN YOU ARRIVE TO THE GAME.   Your ticket will be scanned to gain you ONE TIME ENTRY 
INTO THE GAME.   PLEASE DO NOT REDEEM YOUR TICKET OR SHARE BY SCREENSHOT- this will 
cancel your ticket.   

4) Parking at the Football Stadium will be $5 handled by our Booster Club fundraising and take cash 
only.  HANDICAPP PARKING IS AVAILABLE AT THE STADIUM.  Parking at Beaufort High School 
will be free for all spectators.   

5) SCHSL passes will be honored for that person plus one guest.  Beaufort County Schools badges 
for employees are good for one free admission FOR THAT PERSON ONLY.   

6) No re-entry.   Once you leave you will not be able to return without purchasing another ticket. 

Clear Bag/No Bag 
1) We abide by the Clear bag/No Bag Policy at our stadium. Spectators must bring clear bags upon 

entry.  Only bags allowed are those used for medical purposes and clutch purses not to exceed 
4.5” x 6.5”.   These bags will be subject to search.  

2) No coolers or bandanas allowed.   NO ALCOHOL, NO ILLEGAL DRUGS, AND NO WEAPONS IN 
THE PARKING LOT OR THE GAME AT ANYTIME.    

• The Beaufort High School Athletics Staff appreciates your understanding and cooperation in 
keeping all involved safe throughout this fall sports season.  

• Please note the guidelines above are subject to change. Any spectator who chooses not to 
follow the above guidelines can be asked to leave the stadium immediately by BHS 
Administration or Law Enforcement.   

• The expectation is that all spectators and participants always promote and exercise great 
sportsmanship. 

Respectfully, 
Linc Lyles, CMAA Athletic Director, Beaufort High School 


